

February 2013

"WHERE YOUR CHILD ALWAYS COMES FIRST!"

Dear Parent's

This is a reminder that our tuition payment policy goes into effect February 1, 2013. In the past month we have sent out many reminders and have sent out your online payment option if you choose to pay online. Below are the dates that are associated with you payment option.

Payment Option #1 - ½ tuition payment due on the 1st & Final ½ due on 15th of the month. Monday February 4th - 1st ½ due Monday February 18th Final ½ Due Late Fee of \$15 charged

Payment Option # 2 - 4 Equal Payments due Each Monday

Monday February 4, 2013 Monday February 11, 2013 Monday February 18, 2013 Monday February 25, 2013 Late

Fee of \$15 charged

Payment Option #3 - Payment in full on the 1st of the Month Monday February 4, 2013 Late Fee of \$15 charged at 6pm

Important News

Reminder: We will be closed on Monday February 28th for Presidents Day. Toddler Town Daycare Too would like to wish all of our families a very Happy Valentine's Day!

Kindergarten Koalas

HAPPY VALENTINE'S DAY Kindergarten!

For the month of February there will be some changes in our classroom. I, Mrs. Jane, will be out of the classroom for roughly 3 weeks or so due to having neck surgery. During this time, I will be in contact with Mr. Robert and/or Ms. Megan (whom will be substituting in my absence) checking up on the children and their progress. Children will continue to have 5 words per week as well as homework daily.

February's month is full of exciting projects and themes. We will be exploring Winter Animals, Friendship, Valentine's Day and of course more on Weather. The home-school activity for the month will be a heart in which the children along with their families can decorate. This is due on February 11th. If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to email me or speak to Mr. Robert.

Lions Classroom

Dear Parents,

Love is in the airl With Valentines Day approaching there is a definite feeling of love in the air. For the month of February not only will we be discussing Valentines Day, we will also be focusing on our colors. Each week we will focus on two colors. Be prepared for many Crafts and Arts! Please dress your child appropriately for the weather as temperatures are beginning to drop. Have a great Valentines Day!

Ms. Jessica

Teddy Bears Classroom

Happy February Parents,

This month we are going to continue our lesson of the ABC's which will consist of the letters P, Q, R, and S. We are also going to start working on numbers this week. We will work on numbers 1-10 and split them up through the weeks. The children will be focusing on identifying and quantifying numbers, for example instead of the children counting 1,2,3,4,5, we want the children to be able to know that from looking at the objects they know there are two toys in my hands. This month's holiday is Valentine's Dayl Monday February 14th, we will have a small party in the classroom with exchanging of Valentine's Day cards and treats. Parents please remember to only bring in healthy snacks and treats for the children. Please see Miss Jackie or Miss Selina if you need help with ideas. Your Mama Bears,

Miss Selina and Miss Jackie.

Bears Classroom

Happy Valentine's Day! For the month of February, we will be reviewing the letters O, P and Q and discussing the topics of Ocean Life, the color Purple and making quilts, as well as review the numbers 16-18. We will also be discussing Valentine's Day and who we love. In our media table we will continue snow play with ocean animals, and for art, continue our subtopic of winter. We will continue using winter related collage materials, such as cotton balls, glitter, white sand and white paint for these projects.

Ms. Taga

Dragons Classroom

Dear Parents,

This month our themes will be Night time, Valentines, Outer space, and Penguins. The letters for the month are: Nn, Vv, Oo, and Pp. We will continue to work on our teen numbers, 14, 15, 16, and 17. It is wonderful to see that most of the children are starting to understand the teen numbers. This will be an exciting month. There is a good possibility that we will have a special guest during outer space week. Ms. Hope

Butterfly Classroom

This month the Butterflies will be hard at work in the Alphabet Factory! We will explore the letters of the alphabet and the various sounds letters make. The children will spend more time focusing on creating both their uppercase and lowercase letters while having fun! The Butterflies will learn literacy games such as Alphabet Hop and March Around the Alphabet. We will also spend time on our focus books for the month: Chicka Chicka Boom Boom and Turn Around Upside Down Alphabet Book. Thank you to all the parents who help make our color unit such a success last month. The children really loved filling our class with such bright and vibrant colors! Please remember to dress your child for the weather, we do visit the playground whenever possible throughout the winter

Mrs. Claudia & Ms. Irene